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 Vice President honored the distinguished students for the First
Semester 2021-2022

The Deanship of Student Affairs (Abu Dhabi Campus) celebrated the honoring of distinguished
students for the first semester of the academic year 2021-2022, in encouragement and
appreciation for their efforts throughout the year, and motivating other students for excellence.

The celebration included 40 students from different colleges and was organized in the presence
of Prof. Amer Qasem- AAU Vice President, Dr. Hani Al Jarrah- Deputy Dean of Student Affairs,
and the college's Deputy Deans.

The AAU Vice President affirmed the keenness of Al Ain University to take care of all students,
especially the outstanding ones, within the framework of its keenness to maintain
communication between students and the university, support them and urge them to excel, by
creating a distinct and multidisciplinary learning environment.
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